
CONNECTICUT  ANTI-CATHOLIC
BILL PULLED
The bill that would allow the state legislature in Connecticut
to reconfigure the governing structure of the Catholic Church
has been pulled. Introduced by Rep. Michael Lawlor and Sen.
Andrew McDonald, the bill was withdrawn at the behest of the
person who proposed it, Tom Gallagher; he is a contributor to
the  National  Catholic  Reporter,  a  left-wing  Catholic
newspaper. Attorney General Richard Blumenthal will now review
the constitutionality of the bill.

Catholic League president Bill Donohue responded as follows:

“Every  pre-law  undergraduate  knows  that  what  Lawlor  and
McDonald tried to pull off—in stealth fashion—was flagrantly
unconstitutional.  For  their  fascist  stunt,  they  should  at
least be censured by their colleagues. Ideally, they should
resign or be forced out of office.

“The  big  losers  are  the  Catholic  left-wing  activists  who
pushed  for  this  measure.  To  be  specific,  Voice  of  the
Faithful,  a  dissident  Catholic  group  comprised  mainly  of
senior citizens, has been promoting a lay Catholic takeover of
the Catholic Church for many years. Also, their ideological
kinfolk  at  the  National  Catholic  Reporter  republished  an
article  by  Gallagher  calling  for  an  aggressive  civil  law
approach to parish governance.

“Lawlor,  McDonald,  Gallagher,  Voice  of  the  Faithful,  and
the  National  Catholic  Reporter  totally  underestimated  the
reaction of rank-and-file Catholics. Chalk up a big victory
for Catholics who are loyal to the Magisterium of the Catholic
Church and to the religious liberty provisions of the First
Amendment.”
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